
November 30, 1934. 

 

Mr. A. Reed Wilson, 

1100-1110 Hickory Street, 

Kansas City, Mo. 

 

My dear Reed: 

 

I was mighty glad to find your letter on my return from Washington, D. C. last week. 

Thanks so much for the things you have been doing and also for your diplomatic manner 

in handling the other matter. I realize perfectly that when the time comes you will go with 

the organization, and the organization will support the best man to make the race at the 

head of the Party ticket. 

 

As you are touring the State don’t forget to send me the names of loyal friends so that I 

can drop them a note of appreciation, especially those who occupy strategic positions 

and are influential Democrats. 

 

I passed on your good wishes to the other Starks, particularly Eddie, and them were very 

glad to hear from you. 

 

With my sincerest personal regards and best wishes, I am 

 

Very sincerely yours, 

 

LLOYD C. STARK. 

LCS:P 


